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NO: 1660/18 

BCC’s HOSPITALITY INSTITUTE OFFERING CERTIFICATE COURSES IN 

JANUARY 

The Barbados Community College’s Hospitality Institute is inviting members of 

the public to learn a new skill in the New Year.  It is offering a number of certificate 

courses commencing in January 2019. 

 Interested persons may learn to plan and organize events with the Event 

Management course, enhance their cooking skills with the Basic Trade Cookery 

course, or be introduced to the world of mixology and techniques to serving beverages 

with the Bar Operations course.  

Additionally, there are a number of operational skills courses, such as Food, 

Beverage & Hospitality Operation Management or Front Office Reception and Sales 

Procedures.  

For more details on these and other courses being offered by the Barbados 

Community College Hospitality Institute, visit the website www.bcc.edu.bb. 

Applications for the courses close on Friday, January 18. (MR/BGIS) 

NO:  1661/18 

REOPENING OF TRUST LOAN UNIT DELAYED 

 The public is advised that the Trust Loan Unit, located at Building #4, Harbour 

Road, St. Michael, will reopen on Tuesday, January 8, and not  Wednesday, January 

2, as previously stated.   

This delayed opening is to allow for the completion of renovations to the 

building. 

 Any inconvenience caused is regretted. (EM/BGIS) 
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NATIONAL LIBRARY SERVICE LATE OPENING HOURS 

The National Library Service wishes to advise the public of its late opening 

hours on Monday, January 7.  

The Main Library at Fairchild Street, Bridgetown, will open at 12 noon, while all 

Branch Libraries will open at 2:00 p.m. 

This late opening is to facilitate the hosting of a staff function.  

The management of the National Library Service apologizes for any 

inconvenience which may be caused. (SF/BGIS) 

 

 

 


